St Mary's Catholic
Primary Blackbrook

FNC

Welcome to Reception!

Miss Carwright, Mrs Naylor and Mrs Deveraux are very excited to get to know you all and
work with you this year.

We are going to have a wonderful year and learn lots of new and exciting things together.

You have all settled into Reception beautifully and we can’t wait to watch you grow.
Welcome to our Blackbrook Family!



